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 Nancy Mayo OBJ2015/4890/T 29/08/2015  23:16:05 Goat willows are of particular importance to biodiversity and should be retained wherever possible.  

Because its flowers are amongst the earliest to appear, it provides a valuable food source for foraging 

bees

and is also a major nectar source for early insects, especially moths.

We should appreciate it if this important tree could be retained.
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